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16/09/2019  09:17:002019/4341/P OBJ I wish to object to this planning request, the height of the loft extension will have a dramatic impact on the loss 

of light to our property, impair the view we have from the upper floors and impact on our privacy.

We live directly opposite 15 New End, and the street is already dark due to the tall buildings, any further height 

added to this end of terrance property would have a huge impact to the light.

It would also be out of character with the rest of the terraced houses on that side of the road.

Page 24 of 28


